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If the sky falls, one may hope to catch larks.  Francois Rabelais 

New Name for Malden Park 
Windsor Regional Hospital is pleased to announce, as part of the successful Western Redevelopment 
Project and Cornerstone of Caring campaign, that the Malden Park facility at the Tayfour Campus has 
been renamed the Dr. Y. Emara Centre for Healthy Aging and Mobility. Malden Park Continuing Care 
Centre opened in 1995 as a long term care facility when residents in the former Riverview Hospital 
transferred to this new facility.  It continued as a long term facility until 2011.   It is now defined as a 
continuing care facility with up to 196 beds and will focus on maximizing the mobility and functioning of 
individual patients. One of the features is a Palliative Care Unit, currently being transformed by a generous 
donation from Transition to Betterness into a Supportive Care Unit. The facility is named after the father of 
Dr. Barry Emara, local Eye Physician and Surgeon. Dr. Y Emara was a Professor of Botany and died 
tragically in an accident in 2004. 

Last Call for Tickets — Passionate about Paediatrics? 
Enjoy a fun-filled musical evening in support of Paediatric Oncology on June 27, 2013. For just $15, enjoy 
the music of Jody Raffoul, The Brilliancy and Billy Raffoul at the Capitol Theatre (121 University Ave. W.) 
from 7-10 pm. This all ages show promises to be awesome! Call  519-985-2656 for more info. 

We Care for Kids Annual Walk-a-Thon 
The W.E. Care for Kids Annual Walk-a-thon will take place on Sunday, June 23, 2013 at the city of 
Windsor’s Malden Park.  Registration / Team Check-In is at 9:00 a.m. The Kids Dash starts at 10 a.m. and 
the race starts at 11 a.m. Walk in support of great health care in our community. Call Ashley Weeres at ext. 
52608 for more information. 

Gift Cards Now Available at Met and Western Gift Shops  
The Gift Shops at the Met Campus and in the Dr. Fouad Tayfour Regional Rehabilitation Centre are now 
selling a selection of gift cards. The cards will continue to be available in the Foundation office at the Met 
Campus and in Human Resources and the Admin Suite at the Tayfour Campus. Gift cards make excellent 
presents for teachers and graduation! Every time you purchase a gift card you are supporting the WRH 
Foundation. A complete list of the cards available can be found at www.wrh.on.ca/giftcards.  

Save the Date! 
The annual Running from Cancer will take place on July 28, 2013 at the Tecumseh Arena. 

 

Did you know? 
Home First is a patient-centered philosophy focused on keeping patients, specifically high needs seniors, 

safe in their homes for as long as possible with the right community supports. 
Tribune is a Publication of the Public Affairs Department of Windsor Regional Hospital.  

Submissions can be made to gisele_seguin@wrh.on.ca or by calling ext. 52008.  
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